
 

25 June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are having some work done to the school flat roofs over the next few months.  You will 
notice that there will soon be scaffolding around some areas of the school, predominantly at 
the front, including the Year 3 entrance.  This entrance will continue to be used by Year 3. 
 
All the works to be carried out on site have been fully risk assessed and the contractors will be 
following strict protocols and procedures. Health & Safety regulations, including the Work at 
Heights Regulations 2005, will be strictly adhered to.   The school has also carried out its own 
thorough risk assessment. 
 
Pupils have already been told what to expect when they arrive for school next week and safety 
rules will be covered again on Monday. 
 
Kind regards 

Helen McGovern 

Headteacher 

 


